



Dear Parents Tuesday 13th December 2022

Extra-Curricular Clubs at Marie Weller Primary School-Spring Term 2023

Following on from the huge success of our Extra-Curricular Clubs, we will be providing a new enriched timetable of extra-curricular clubs throughout 2023. These clubs will be a mix of teacher-led run clubs or external provider run clubs. Details attached are the clubs that will be running here at the school during the Spring Term.

All teacher-led clubs will start at 3:15pm and you will need to collect your child from the main school entrance at 4:00pm. Alternatively, you will need to make arrangements for them to be collected by another wraparound provider. In addition to the external provider clubs, Crazy4Kids also offer a wraparound solution, please email them directly.

How to Book your Child onto a Teacher-Led Club

- You need to have downloaded the <u>Arbor Parent Portal</u> to book your child onto a teacher-led club. You will find Clubs listed within Activities which is further down the screen.
- Each club will have two payment options, if your child is <u>NOT</u> in receipt of Pupil Premium, please choose '<u>Pupil Spring 2023</u>'. There is a charge of £10 per child, per club, per term. This nominal charge helps the club lead to purchase resources. Payment must be made at the time of booking.
- The sign-up window will open at 9:00am on Monday 9th January 2023.
- There is a maximum number of places per club. Please only sign your child up for a maximum of two clubs. These clubs are very popular, and we would like to give every child the opportunity to attend at least one club. The maximum number for Yoga club will be 20 and the maximum number for Lego & Mindful Colouring Clubs is 25
- If your child is unsuccessful in securing a place on their chosen club, please email the school office and we will add them to a waiting list.
- Teacher-led clubs run from 3:15pm 4:00pm, when your child will need to be collected or arrangements made for them to go to an alternative wraparound provider. Please note: If your child is attending Crazy4Kids following a teacher-led club, a member of staff will drop them off. If your child is attending Laszlo School of Dance following Lego Club or Mindfulness Colouring (Thursdays), a member of staff will drop them off. **This only applies to teacher-led clubs.**
- Please notify the club leader by emailing: enquiries@mwps.thlt.academy, if your child is unable to attend any of the sessions. The school has the right to cancel your child's place if they do not attend for 3 or more consecutive weeks. Teacher-led clubs are always very popular and other children may be waiting for a place to become available.
- During teacher-led clubs, Parents/Guardians are not allowed to be present, your child will be aided by a member of staff, if they need any assistance.

Pupil Premium Recipients

If your child is in receipt of Pupil Premium, the cost of teacher-led clubs will be covered by the Pupil Premium allowance. You are still required to book your child on to each club using the Arbor Parent Portal but choose the Membership & Prices relating to 'Pupil Premium – Spring 2023'.

External Provider Clubs

From the attached list you will see that a number of external provider clubs will be running throughout the Spring Term. To book your child on to these clubs, please go to the website link provided or contact the club leader via email or telephone. **The school cannot book your child onto these clubs**. External clubs provide their own guidance regarding what your child should wear and bring to the club. Please speak with them directly. If your child does wear their school PE Kit to any of these clubs, please remember that they need to bring it back to school the following day.

We do hope you child will be interested in joining one of these clubs!

With best wishes Mrs C Lewis Head of School



Redcar Road
Towcester
Northants
NN12 6LZ
t 01327 552400
e enquiries@mwps.thlt.academy
Executive Principal – Ms A Curtis
Head of School – Mrs C Lewis